| have thoroughly read through SB223. Please vote no. The Oregon Department of Education already has their hands full with
public schools. They don't need to be involved with private schools that are already safe and effective. Even though registering with
ODE is optional for private schools, the punishment for not registering is that those students won't be able to participate in OSAA
activities. This sounds very far reaching. And we also know that the standards to qualify to be registered with ODE can keep
changing. And who is going to pay for this additional layer of bureaucracy? This is a BAD bill!! Please vote NO on SB223.



